
 
 

Beautification Commission 

June 1st, 2023; 6:00PM 

Ukrainian American Museum 

9630 Joseph Campau 

INTRODUCTION 

 

1. Call to order  

2. Roll call: Rumana Rahman, Sean Cote, Alathea Reese, Julie Sailus, Glafira Gordon 

3. Public Comment (Three minutes limited to Beautification Commission issues) 

4. Approval of Minutes  

 

SECTION I: AGENDA ITEMS – For Discussion/Action/Information 

 

1. June clean up events – 17 June, City Wide, 25 June, Pride Clean up  

2. Update Michigan Dept of Health lead poisoning mitigation. 

3. Joint meeting with HACC – discussion and planning  

4. Recruitment for Commission – Ideas / Discussion 

5. Trowbridge rest stop – set planning meeting/sub committee  

 

SECTION II:  OTHER ITEMS 

 

1. General Reports 

a. Staff Report  

i. Report on Grants (Summer Youth Program)  

ii. Friday with GM Volunteers 

iii. Every Neighbor Program – John (flyer)  

b. Chair Report 

c. Commissioner Reports 

2. Public Comment (Three minutes limited to Beautification Commission issues) 

3. Adjournment 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), MCLA 41.71 

a (2)(3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). City of Hamtramck will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids 

and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the 

Meeting to individuals with disabilities at the Meeting or Public Hearing upon 10 days notice to the City Clerk’s Office. 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Hamtramck City Clerk by writing or 

calling the Clerk’s Office at  (313) 870-0343. 

 

 

 

 



Hello Hamtramck Volunteers,  
 

We want to update you on the Community Involvement Office’s plans, especially 
regarding the Every Neighbor program which we are expanding this summer thanks to a 
grant from the Rotary Club.  There was a write-up in the Hamtramck Review (April 21) 
about it, and we’ve already had 2 residents call about getting help with their yards.  We’ll 
be meeting with them next week to get details about how much assistance they need and 
how much we’ll be able to give them.   
 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please contact us.  You can reach 
John Jakary via email (jjakary@hannan.org) or Max Gilginas at 313-800-5233 Ext 326.  
 

 

John Jakary 

My Neighborhood Connections - AmeriCorps 
 

mailto:jjakary@hannan.org

